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Trade Notice No. 10   dated 13th June, 2011 

*** 

To, 

  

                  Members of Trade 

  

  

Subject:  Review of the Deemed Export Policy - inviting comments from     Members of Trade. 

  

  

                 Reference is invited to Trade No.9 dated 13.5.2011 on the above subject. The Second 

Meeting of the ‘Committee to review the Scheme of the deemed export’ was held on 3rd June, 

2011. The Committee in this meeting has decided to seek the views of all stakeholders by giving 

them another opportunity of submitting suggestions in 15 days. Thus, those interested in 

sending their suggestions may do so by sending an e-mail to vkgupta99@nic.in with a copy 

to lb.singhal@nic.in within 15 days from the date of this Trade Notice. It would be appreciated if 

contact details are also mentioned in the e-mail. 
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2.                      Those interested in making presentation to the committee or submitting their views in 

person are welcome.  Necessary date & time for an  interactive session will be announced on our 

website. Individual e-mails can be sent by those interested to attend the session by conveying so 

at vkgupta99@nic.in or lb.singhal@nic.in 
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